Proposed Changes to the City of Mississauga's Parks Bylaw

Residents are invited to a public consultation meeting to learn about and provide input to proposed changes to the Parks Bylaw 186-05 and how changes may impact leash-free zones in Mississauga.

When: March 19, 2014

7:00 to 9:00 p.m.

Where: Civic Centre, 300 City Centre Drive, Committee Room A (Second Floor)

Who: City of Mississauga Parks & Forestry and Animal Services staff will be on hand to

introduce proposed bylaw changes and hear comments and concerns.

What: The City of Mississauga routinely reviews its programs and services to ensure

> that they continue to meet community needs and expectations, specifically as they relate to public and animal safety. Proposed changes to the Parks bylaw may impact how Leash-Free Mississauga members use the 7 leash free parks

throughout the city.

Some changes under consideration include limiting the number of dogs per person in the leash-free zone, setting an age limit for child access and hours of

operation.

Why: Leash Free Mississauga member and resident input is important. Feedback from

members and the community will be used evaluate the proposed changes and

prepare a recommendation to Council to be presented later this spring.

More

Information: Please contact: Hazel McColl, Community Development Co-Ordinator, Parks

City of Mississauga

Community Services Department Parks and Forestry Division hazel.mccoll@mississauga.ca 905-615-3200 ext. 5346